
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School, 
 
Our mission states, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School is an educational ministry which 
passes on the values, traditions, and teachings of the Catholic Church and builds a community 
of faith, family, knowledge, and service. As Catholic educators, we are proud to foster a desire 
for life-long learning and prepare our students to Christian witnesses and active in their faith. 
Now in the 21st year of service to the children of Elk Grove and the neighboring communities, 
we ask for your support. It is our desire to be able to provide this experience to all members of 
our parish communities, to maintain and improve our facilities for future generations, and to 
deliver the necessary tools for student success. Our families work hard to ensure that their 
children are part of a Catholic school education, but situations arise where they may need 
assistance. Our buildings are well-maintained, but there is a need to replace the costly HVAC 
units on all four of buildings in the upcoming years. Our students utilize technology as a tool of 
learning and though they are well cared for and maintained, there is always a need for device 
replacement and updating. Our parent community cannot do this alone, I appreciate your 
support. 
 
I thank you for prayerful consideration of a gift that affords a child this educational experience, 
provides capital improvements for our facilities, or makes possible technological improvements. 
The future of our Church is held in the hands of these children and your trust in our mission 
makes our future bright. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
Mrs. Marci Greene 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 


